Duneane and Moneynick Partners in Learning, Shared Education Campus

Communication Information: Governors, Staff, Parents/Guardians, Pupils — 20" June 2018

Further to our Communiquéé of the 22" November 2017 sites are being considered within the
area of the two schools. In progressing two preferred sites, Planners have been consulted and
investigation works have been undertaken to assess ground conditions, ecology, archaeology, and
topography with regard to the construction of a school building. The outcome of the investigation
will assist in the identification of sites to be considered in a Business Case for funding. The funding
for the Shared Campus programme to proceed to Planning is ‘ring-fenced’ and secure.

A Questionnaire has been circulated to all pupils, staff, parents/guardians and governors to
reassess current views on a proposed shared campus and the outline design plan. The Summaries
of the questionnaires are available at the Schools.

The two schools continue the development of their shared work through their curriculum.

The Project Board will continue to meet on a regular basis and further updates will be provided as
the Business Case finalises.



